
Supervisors: 

 

We watched and listened as CDFW made presentations at BOS meeting 4/12/2021 

 

Per their presentations we oppose expansion of cannabis allowance into 10% Mendocino County 

rangeland. 

 

We were disappointed and surprised when Supervisor Williams changed the subject immediately 

after the presentation which made clear the negative impact on Mendocino County.  

 

Because Supervisor Williams changed the subject immediately none of the Supervisors did 

question, comment or discuss these CDFW presentations which I enclose here for you. 

 

These CDFW crucial facts should have been addressed, discussed and commented on by the 

BOS. The subject should not have been changed after this presentation important as it is. 

 

We as property owners and tax payers in the county of mendocino oppose the Supervisors 

intention to let cannabis expand into mendocino county rangeland . 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert and Kathleen Bonnet  

 


